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cution of any such supplernental indenture, to rnake the
further agreernents and stipulations which may be therein
contained, and to accept the conveyance, transfer and as-
signment of any property thereunder, but the Trustee shall
not be obligated to enter into any such supplernental inden-
ture which affects its rights, duties or irnrnunities under
this Indenture.

Section 11.03. Discretion of Trustee. In each and eve ry
case provided for in this Article (other than a supplernental
indenture approved by the holders of sixty-five per centum
in aggregate principal amount of the Bonds pursuant to
Section I 1.04 hereof), the Trustee shall be entitled to
exercise its unrestricted discretion in determining whether
or not any proposed supplernental indenture or any terrn
or provision therein contained is necessary or desirable,
having in view the needs of the Borrower and the respective
rights and interests of the holders of Bonds theretofore
issued hereunder; and the Trustee shall be under no te-
sponsibility or liability to the Borrower or to any holder
of any Bond, or to anyone whatever, for any act or thing
which it rnay do or decline to do in good faith, subject to
the provisions of this Article, in the exercige of such dis-
cretion.

Section I I 04. Modification of Indenture with Consent
of Bondholders. Subject to the terrns and provisions con-
tained in this Section, and not otherwise, the holders of
not less than sixty-five per centum in aggregate principal
arnount of the Bonds then outstanding shall have the right,
frorn time to tirne, anything contained in this Indenture to
the contrary notwithstanding, to consent to and approve the
execution by the Borrower and the Trustee of such indenture
or indentures supplernental hereto as shall be deerned
necessary or desirable by the Borrower for the purpose of
rnodifying, altering, amending, adding to or rescinding, in
any particular, any of the terrns or provisions contained in
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